




Dear Parents,

DATA COLLECTION SHEETS  -   (YELLOW  PAPER)

Please find attached data collection sheets for academic year 2019 / 2020.

During the course of each academic year the Education Department of Northumberland County Council update their data on all pupils.  To do this they collect data from all school data bases.  It is therefore very important that you keep your child/ren’s records up to date. 

From a school point of view to is also important to keep our records up to date in case you are needed in an emergency.  In the past school has needed to contact parents on a few occasions but hasn’t had the correct numbers on file.  Thankfully none of these occasions were emergencies.

We would be very grateful if you would complete the attached Data Collection form one per child (both sides) and return it to school before we break up on Wednesday 17th July, 2019 (LAST WEEK OF TERM)

If for any reason any of your details change during the next academic year then please ask Mrs Gray for a new Data Collection Sheet please DO NOT just write your new details on a sheet of paper. 

Thank you for your continued co-operation to keep our communication up to date.
Yours faithfully,

V A GRAY
Office Manager
SUMMER25

